
 
 

 

Hello, 

 

 

The Ohio Department of Health is creating a database of emergency contact information of 

facilities, and other entities, that employ medical, nursing, dental, veterinary and pharmacy 

services in the state of Ohio.  

 

In Ohio, natural and man-made disasters have a significant impact to our communities and to our 

lives. The state of Ohio Department of Health is working to prepare our medical service delivery 

systems through information sharing during the most critical times.  

 

We have developed a brief survey, which takes less than three minutes to complete. The survey 

will collect the contact information for the appropriate point-of-contact for each provider office, 

facility or group. This document will be used to fill identified gaps in communication during a 

crisis, so you can receive the right information, at the right time, to make the right decisions 

before, during and after an incident.  

 

Click on the following link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ODH_OneSource to take the 

survey. Please complete the survey as soon as possible, but no later than May 30, 2016. 

  

Your help and cooperation with the Ohio Department of Health is greatly appreciated and is vital 

to protecting Ohioans. If you would like more information about the project or have any 

questions, please contact the Office of Health Preparedness, Monique Witherspoon at 

monique.witherspoon@odh.ohio.gov.  

 

Thank you for your assistance in this effort. 

  

  

Regards, 

Tamara McBride 

Office of Health Preparedness 

Ohio Department of Health 
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